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Message:
To the Members of the Texas Senate,

I am writing to strongly oppose the current effort to redraw Texas legislative and congressional maps only four years
after the last

redistricting process. Redistricting is intended to occur every ten years, following the release of U.S. Census data, to
ensure fair and

accurate representation. Undertaking this process mid-decade—absent any significant demographic shifts or court
orders—

undermines the integrity of our democratic system.

The proposed changes appear to be designed to entrench partisan power rather than reflect the actual makeup of our
state. Texans

deserve fair representation, not gerrymandered districts that dilute the voices of entire communities for political
gain. Redistricting

should serve the people, not the interests of a single party.

I urge you to reject any map that is drawn to favor one party over another and to respect the standard 10-year
redistricting timeline.

Our democracy depends on transparency, fairness, and the public's trust in the electoral process. Please act in the
interest of all

Texans.





